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Message from the Guest Editor

Rice (Oryza sativa L.) is not only a major staple food for the
world’s population, but also a model crop plant for
studying the mode of action of agronomically valuable
traits, suggesting ideas for application to other crop plants.
The roots have a lot of essential functions, including the
acquisition of water and nutrient and structural support. A
molecular and genetic understanding of the mechanism to
enhance abiotic stress tolerance in rice, a model crop
plant, is very important for crop productivity. Advances in
integrating omics studies using the genome,
transcriptome, proteome, metabolome, and phenome will
provide valuable insights to cope with the challenges of
climate changes for crop plants.

Papers submitted to this Special Issue must report high
novelty results and/or plausible and testable new models.
This Special Issue includes studies involving physiological
and chemical analysis of the transcriptome, proteome,
metabolome, network, integrating omics, and abiotic
stress tolerance crops through the improvement of root
traits using natural variation, biotechnology and gene
editing techniques. In addition, relating database issues
are also welcome.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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